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        BULLETIN 

SCHOOL VISION: East Bentleigh Primary School provides a rich, inviting, child-focused environment ensuring that all students feel safe 

and stimulated. Our students are able to achieve their full academic, creative and social  potential, equipped for the challenges of  lifelong 

learning. Students develop into healthy and confident individuals, actively contributing to the world in which they live. 

East Bentleigh Primary School acknowledges Traditional Owners of Country throughout Australia and recognises the continuing connection to lands, 
waters and communities. We pay our respect to Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander cultures and to Elders both past and present. 

Hello everyone, 

 
World Teachers’ Day  

The United Nations Educational, Scientific and 

Cultural Organization (UNESCO) established World Teachers’ Day in 1994 to recognise the role of teachers in society. 

This year, UNESCO will focus on the support teachers need to fully contribute to the recovery process from COVID-19     

under the theme ‘Teachers at the heart of education recovery’. 
This year, World Teachers’ Day is on Friday 28 October. It is an opportunity to say thank you for the incredible contributions 

teachers make to our community. We will recognise the passion teachers have, and how teaching has extended beyond 

the classroom to maintain connections through flexible learning. We will be celebrating World Teachers’ Day at EBPS by 

providing a sumptuous morning tea for our teachers on Friday 28th.  

You can get involved by sending a message of thanks to a teacher who is making, or has made, an impact on your life 

using #thanksvicteachers on social media. Don’t forget to tag the Department of Education and Training (the depart-

ment) so we can see all your messages. Head to the department’s World Teachers Day webpage at https://www.vic.gov.au/

world-teachers-day for resources to help you celebrate World Teachers’ Day 2022, including ‘Thank You’ card templates. 

 

EBPS Art Show 

A reminder to please come along to the PAC (Performing Arts Centre) tomorrow Friday 21st October between 3:30-

4:30pm to view some of the incredible art work our students have produced during the year. If you cannot attend        

tomorrow - the Art Show will also be open for viewing during our Farmers’ Market on Saturday between 10am and 12 

noon. We ask attendees for a gold coin donation upon entry.  

 

 

Bentleigh Farmers’ Market - this Saturday 22nd October 

This Saturday is our Farmers’ Market, it’s a great opportunity to stock up of the freshest local produce while sup-

porting our growers and the school! At this market, we also welcome the return of our EBPS Breakfast Stall where 

you can buy a delicious egg and bacon roll. Thank you to Rachel Jeffreys and our parent volunteers for helping 

to make this happen. 

 

 

'Go for Gold Competition' 

Yesterday, we had our special Walking Bus. We were overwhelmed with how many children came walking with us. We 

started with about 60 children meeting at Brady Rd, with another 25 joining us along Bignell Road! The Walking Bus meets 

every Wednesday at 8.30am, at the Brady Road Tennis Courts at Centenary Park. 

A reminder to enter the Golden Ticket competition, entries close on Friday 4 November! Golden tickets are available at 

school or via www.gleneira.vic.gov.au/active-schools. 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Until next time………….Maria Shearn - Principal 

At East Bentleigh Primary School we are committed to child safety.   
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